
Reception Homework – Friday 1st December 2023 

 

Please complete your homework in your yellow homework book or on a piece of paper. 

Your homework book can stay at home; it does not need to come into school. Once 

completed, take a photo and upload it onto Tapestry. Please give it the title: Homework 

01.12.2023 

 

Activity: 

This week, we would like you to get into the Christmas spirit and write a letter to Father 

Christmas. You can choose to draw pictures of items you would like or to cut pictures out 

from magazines, catalogues or pictures you have printed out. You could even write the 

initial sound of the items you would like. We can’t wait to see your lists! 

If you do not celebrate Christmas as a family, we would like you to write a list of your 

favourite toys at home. You can draw pictures of your favourite toys or you can take photos 

of them. Can you then try and write the initial sound of each of your favourite toys? We 

can’t wait to see the super toys you have at home! 

 

Parents: 

• Talk to your child about what they would like for Christmas. 

• Support your child with drawing or cutting and sticking their pictures if needed.  

• Support your child with hearing the first sound in each word if needed.  

• Use the letter formation sheet on the website (if needed) to support your child with 

writing the correct letters and with the correct formation. 

 


